
Serving 
Allegany County  

Residents & Families 
 Impacted  by Cancer 

For more information: 
 

ALLEGANY COUNTY 

CANCER SERVICES, Inc. 

100 South Highland Ave. 

Wellsville, NY 14895 

(585) 593-1569 
 

www.accsny.org 

 

“In Allegany County 
 

 For Allegany County” 



DONATIONS 

 

We greatly appreciate contributions 

that will help us to continue to    

provide services to Allegany County 

residents and their families who are 

impacted by cancer.    Tax deductible 

donations can be mailed to:   

 

 

Allegany County Cancer Services, Inc. 

100 South Highland Avenue 

Wellsville, NY 14895 
 

 

 

 

Checks should be made payable to: 
 

Allegany County Cancer Services, Inc. 

      

What is ACCS about? 

Allegany County Cancer Ser-

vices, Inc. is a nonprofit 501(c)(3) 

organization founded in 2006 that 

values a community response for 

residents of Allegany County living 

with a cancer diagnosis. 
 

Our mission is to increase    

awareness of early, life-saving 

screenings and treatment and to 

assist Allegany County residents 

with transportation costs related 

to their cancer treatment.  

 

We keep all overhead to a mini-

mum so that the maximum of 

funds can be directed to county 

residents with cancer.  
 

 

Our motto is “In Allegany 

County, For Allegany County.”  

Money donated does not go 

to a regional or national or-

ganization.  It stays locally to 

be used to provide services to 

Allegany County residents 

only. 
 

 

What can ACCS do? How can you help? 

Allegany County residents with cancer 

treatment expenses may be eligible for 

a single benefit of a gasoline gift card to 

assist with transportation expenses re-

lating to current cancer diagnosis and 

treatment. 

 

Visit our website,  www.accsny.org 

for upcoming events, an application or 

more information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 VOLUNTEER 
 

Your involvement and participation in 

ACCS fundraising and special events 

makes a difference. 

 

If you would like to volunteer your 

time and/or services, please call Lori at 

585-593-1569.      


